

Ponteland Neighbourhood Plan - Subgroup Report

Topic Group

Natural Environment, Open Spaces & Habitats

Meeting date 26.2.14

Attendees:

- Alma Dunigan
- Heather Forshaw
- Chris Wright

Items discussed

- Focus on part of the subgroup only
- What information and evidence is needed in the Wildlife & Habitats area to complete a draft report for the Project Manager in March.

Decisions

To present a draft document for the Stage 4 due to 3 members of the subgroup unable to attend meeting.

Action agreed	Date by	Name
To produce an electronic copy and a hard copy to work from.	ASAP	All
To start thinking about policy writing, how this can overlap with other subgroups	ongoing	All
To discuss with GC suitable photographic evidence required	March	